
 
 
October 21, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Church/Parachurch Leader: 
 

A bit of history: Back in July, 2013 The Center for Christian Counseling, Consultation and Training, Inc. 
conducted special training for area pastors/Christian leaders on the topic of helping Christian leaders who 
work with those struggling with an addiction.  The feedback from those that attended was extremely 
positive; therefore we are gearing up for a fall 2015 Pastors’ Training on the topic of: Substance Abuse 
(Alcohol and Drug Addiction) and the Church. 
 

The Goal -  To be a substantive and real support to Christian leaders by providing training on topics that 
are relevant and useful to pastors in their role as pastoral counselors. 
 

To equip Christian leaders to better meet the needs of people in their congregations who  
struggle with alcohol and drug addiction as well as how medication may or may not be 
helpful. 

 

To allow you to hear from professionals who specialize in the areas listed below who will be 
able to give you practical information and insight to better equip you in your role as pastoral 
counselors. 
 

 Kevin Randall Clinical Director     Overview of Addictions 
 Laura Doll  Certified Substance Abuse Counselor  Alcohol & Drug Addictions 
 Bill Minser  Certified Substance Abuse Counselor  Process of Treatment 
 Dr. Fred Coleman M.D. – Psychiatrist     Medications and Addictions 
 Bill Zehner  Office Manager; Outreach Coordinator  Clinic Relationship to Churches 

 

Details -  When: From 11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 3, 2015 
  Where: Door Creek Church; 6602 Dominion Drive, Madison 53718 

Cost: No cost (complimentary lunch included) RSVP is required. 
 

Action Steps -  1) Let us know who will be attending from your church. 
   2) Call us at 274-8294 or email Bill Zehner at: christiancounselingmadison@gmail.com (or  

     simply reply to this email) 
 3) Help us spread the word to any Christian leader that would benefit from this training. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin C. Randall 
Clinical Director 

mailto:christiancounselingmadison@gmail.com

